
 
File Ref.: FS 3/7–16/114                                03 April 2016 
 
 
 
Subject: Lithium Battery Workshop 
 (Abu Dhabi, UAE, 11-13 April 2016) 
 
 
 
Sir/Madam, 
 

I have the honour to refer to Invitation Letter Ref: FS 3/7–16/065 dated  
22 February 2016 (attached for ease of reference) on the above mentioned subject.  I regret to inform 
you that due to low level of confirmed attendance, the Workshop is postponed.  The new dates will be 
advised in due course. 

  
Accept, Sir/Madam, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

         
 

 
 

                                                                                 for/ Mohamed Khalifa Rahma  
        Regional Director, Cairo 
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